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Hello Carl, 

Attached is our response to your letter below.  We have been in touch with the Province, so we understand
things are coming together for a meeting on the 30th. 

Regards, 

Gilbert 

Gilbert J. Bennett, P. Eng., FCAE
Vice President
Lower Churchill Management Corporation
a Nalcor Energy company 
t. 709 737 1836  f. 709 737 1782
e. gbennett@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

From:        Carl McLean <carl_mclean@nunatsiavut.com>

To:     Gilbert Bennett <gbennett@nalcorenergy.com>

Date:     10/07/2015 04:38 PM

Subject:     Harvard Mercury Research report

Hi Gilbert. See attached letter. We hope that Nalcor can accommodate our request. The letter has also been
faxed. 

-- 
Carl McLean 
Tulia Ministeriup Nunaliginimmut amma 
Nunammiutanik Pivianattunik 
Nunaliginikmik amma Nunamiutanik Ujaganik Imaniklu 
Deputy Minister, Department of Lands and Natural Resources 
Box 909, Station B 
Happy Valley Goose Bay, NL, A0P 1E0 
Tel. 709-896-8582 Fax. 709-896-2610 
Cell. 709-899-2574 
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2015 10 16 
 
(via email) 
 
 
Mr. Carl McLean 
Deputy Minister, Land and Natural Resources 
Nunatsiavut Government 
1A Hillcrest Road, P.O. Box 909, Station B 
Happy Valley – Goose Bay, NL 
A0P 1E0 
 
Dear Mr. McLean: 
 
This letter is in response to your letter dated October 7, 2015 requesting a meeting to 
discuss methylmercury in Lake Melville with Lower Churchill Project representatives. 
 
I have been in contact with Ms. Colleen Janes of the Department of Environment and 
Conservation and I understand that you have suggested that October 30, 2015 would be a 
convenient time for a meeting in St. John’s. 
 
I can confirm that LCP representatives will be available on that date to also attend that 
meeting; we will liaise with her office on the specific location and time of the meeting. 
 
From our side, I intend to attend the meeting along with a representative from our 
environmental assessment team.  We have had an opportunity to review the paper 
referenced in your October 7 letter, and we look forward to an opportunity to further 
discuss it in our upcoming meeting. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
___________________________   
Gilbert J. Bennett, P. Eng., FCAE 
Vice President 
 
cc. Colleen Janes, Deputy Minister, Department of Environment and Conservation 
 Aubrey Gover, Deputy Minister, Department of Labrador and Aboriginal Affairs
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